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SUDBURY SELECT BOARD SCHEDULES VIRTUAL FORUMS  
FOR RESIDENTS TO INTERACT WITH TOWN MANAGER FINALISTS 

 
Virtual forums slated for November 7th and November 9th 

 
Sudbury, MA – The Town of Sudbury is pleased to announce that two virtual community forums will 
be held on November 7th and November 9th to offer Sudbury residents and employees the opportunity 
to interact with the finalists for the position of Sudbury’s next Town Manager. 
 
“We are very interested in having community members engage with the Town Manager finalists,” 
said Charles Russo, Chair of the Sudbury Select Board. “We value the input of all of our residents 
and employees in the Town Manager selection process.” 
 
The Town has contracted with the consulting firm Community Paradigm Associates to assist in the 
search process. Bernard Lynch, Principal of the firm, will facilitate the two virtual forums. 
 
The Town Manager finalists will be available for approximately one hour each during the virtual 
forums with the individual finalists scheduled to participate on either November 7th or November 9th.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For more information, please contact the Sudbury Select Board’s Office at 978-639-3381. 
 
 

### 

To remotely participate in the community forum: 
 
When: Monday, November 7, 2022, 6:30 p.m.  
           Wednesday, November 9, 2022, 6:30 p.m. 
 
Zoom information: 
Join URL: https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83035620119 
Dial-in: Dial-in number: 978-639-3366 or 470-250-9358 
Meeting ID: 830 3562 0119 
 
 


